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February 28, 2023 

 

Fo Guang Shan Temple of Ottawa 

6688 Franktown Rd. 
Richmond, ON, K0A 2Z0 

 

Dear Abbess Yong Gu and Venerable Miao Qi,  

I was sorry to learn of the passing of the Venerable Master Hsing Yun, and I want 
to express my most sincere and deepest condolences to everyone at Fo Guang 

Shan during this difficult time. 
 

Through the leadership, guidance and inspiration of Venerable Master Hsing Yun, 
the Fo Guang Shan Temple of Ottawa has become a welcomed addition to the 
community and to the entire Carleton riding. 

 
We hope that his love and compassion live on as a legacy to guide the Fo Guang 

Shan Temple moving forward both today and in the future. Although I share in your 
sorrow, I also stand with you to celebrate the incredible life of such a kind and 
wonderful person. 

 
If there is anything that I personally can do for you, or that our constituency office 

can do, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. 
 
Kind regards,  

 
 

 
___________________________ 
Goldie Ghamari, MPP 

Carleton 
 


